
Bethel Township Special Session 

October 3, 2023 @ 430 pm. 

The meeting was called to order @ 4:37 PM. by Trustee Chris Crowley.  

23-10-3-01 Trustee Chris Crowley makes a motion to approve the road supervisor position wording for 
social media advertisement.  Second by Trustee Dave Phares.  R/C: All ayes.  

Bethel Township is accepting applications for the position of Road Superintendent.  

Responsibilities include scheduling duties and overseeing operations in the Bethel Township Road 
Department. This includes plowing snow; patching roads; mowing parks, roadsides, and cemeteries; 
maintaining buildings and parking equipment; opening and closing graves; some vehicle and equipment 
repairs; and other projects as necessary. You will always interact with the public in a positive and polite 
manner.  

The successful applicant will have a CDL license; at least two years’ experience in a supervisory position; 
knowledge and ability to work on gasoline and diesel engines; experience operating heavy equipment 
such as front-end loaders, chippers, large mowers, chain saws, etc.; knowledge of road repair; and a 
willingness to learn and to work outside in the elements.  

The position pays $22.50 per hour, plus benefits and retirement package,  

Send resume to Rhonda Ledford at 3333 Lake Rd., Medway OH 45341, or email to  

rledford@Betheltownshipclark.org. The application period will remain open until a successful candidate 
has been hired.  

Bethel Township is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 

Trustee Nancy Brown makes a motion to adjourn @ 4:41 pm.  Second by Trustee Dave Phares. 

 R/C: All ayes 

                                                                                         _________________________________ 

                                                                                          Chris Crowley, Chairperson 

                                                                                          _________________________________ 

                                                                                           Nancy K. Brown, Vice-Chairperson 

                                                                                         __________________________________ 

                                                                                           David Phares, Member 

                                                                                         __________________________________ 

                                                                                           Stacey L. McKenzie, Fiscal Officer 

Bethel Township Work Session 



October 3, 2023 

Discussions were made for all the following topics.   

FIRE:  

Chief Snyder will discuss the around-the-clock part-time personnel.  

Keith Hawkins attending drone classes. 

Flag 

ROAD: 

Do we want to hire John Kingery back?  Will we have enough coverage with Dave, Chris and Dan B. being 
out? 

41 Dahlia.  They are filling the channel with all the debris on the property. 

BTCC: Ron Estepp replaced the gutters today.  The old gutters will be re-used at the Medlake building.  
French Drain in the parking lot? 

Have they put the shelving unit together in the park building for more boxes to be shredded?  

STATION #51:  Some of the windows look like they could be resealed.  Is this something you would like 
me to check into? 

Levy millage. 

   




